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I am 74 years old and live in the Coast Range.  

It is becoming more difficult for me to drive to Portland and Seattle. Dependable, high 

speed rail service would greatly benefit me. I currently must drive an hour and a half 

to Albany to take Amtrak. The trains are usually hours late in arrival, and crawl along 

the tracks, side tracking for every long freight train. I support high speed rail that runs 

the length of the Willamette Valley with a station in Corvallis. 


